
In accordance with the notice and submission deadline requirements of Sections 
18.1 (b) and 11.3, respectively, of Niagara Region’s Procedural By-law, the 
Regional Clerk received from Councillor Edgar a motion to be brought forward for 
consideration at the April 23, 2020 Council meeting respecting the 
reconsideration of the removal of the all-way stop control, intersection of 
Regional Road 89 (Glendale Avenue) at Bessey Street, City of St. Catharines 
(Report PW 16-2020 – Public Works Committee March 10, 2020) 
 

1. That removal of the all-way stop control, intersection of Regional Road 89 
(Glendale Avenue) at Bessey Street, City of St. Catharines (Report PW 16-2020) 
BE RECONSIDERED at this time. 

 

 


